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University of Debrecen, IAREF Research Institute of Nyíregyháza and International Buckwheat Research Association 
(IBRA) are pleased to inform you that 4th European Buckwheat Symposium will be held on 3–5 September 2025 in 
Nyíregyháza, Hungary.

EuroIBRA provides opportunity for dialogue and exchange of ideas between European buckwheat experts, so we 
welcome all interested parties both inside and outside Europe to the event.

Conference participants will have the opportunity to present their professional work, scientific results and practical 
experiences.

Planned program of the conference:
02/09/2025
- Arrival to Nyíregyháza

03/09/2025
9.00-10.00 Registration

10.00-10.30 Welcome by the University of Debrecen

10.30-12.00 Presentations

12.00-13.00 Lunch

13.00-14.30 Presentations

14.30-15.00 Coffee break

15.00-16.30 Presentations

Planned program of the conference:
04/09/2025
9.00-10.30 Presentations

10.30-11.00 Coffee break

11.00-12.30 Presentations

12.30-13.30 Lunch

13.30-14.30 Presentations

14.30-15.00 Coffee break

15.00-16.30 Presentations

18.00- Gala dinner

Planned program of the conference:
05/09/2025
Visit/field visit to the Research Institute of Nyíregyháza 
and organized, farewell cultural program.

Planned topics of the conference:
•	Genetic resources, germplasm collection
•	Genetic and breeding
•	Biotechnology, OMICS technology
•	Physiology and responses to environmental conditions
•	Cultivation technology and its development
•	Nutritional values of buckwheat
•	Food production and other processing technology

Registration fee includes: conference participation, gala din-
ner, 2 lunches, farewell cultural program (field visit and one-day 
excursion), publication of full text of lectures in Fagopyrum and 
online publication of abstracts. 

Registration fee: 430 €

The official website with more details about the symposium/
symposium venue/registration fee/accommodation is announced 
by the link: 
https://konferencia.unideb.hu/en/4th-european-buckwheat-symposium

The conference will be held in traditional, in-person format.

Official language of the Symposium will be English.

SAVE THE DATE
3-5 September 2025.
See you in Nyíregyháza!

Nóra Mendler-Drienyovszki
mendlernedn@gmail.com


